[bookmark: _GoBack]AIB.ICA.KILK.Z.498.1992_Redacted.pdf

Transcript



                                    The Mayor & Corporation
                                    Kilkenny County Council
                                    Town Hall
                                    Kilkenny
P Holden (Ass. SEC)
[redacted]                          2nd October 1992

                  LONDON IRISH FESTIVAL

Dear Sir,
          I have been instructed by the Kilkenny Association
(London) to write to thank you and the members of the 
Corporation for the tremendous help that you gave us
in furnishing our Kilkenny Stall for the LONDON IRISH FESTIVAL.

          Would you please pass on our grateful thanks
to the Corporation especially Carmel Boyd (Deputy Mayor) and
John McGuinness.

          The information and details of the 35th Anniversary
of the City gave our stall a particular appeal to not
only Kilkenny people, but multitudes of others who visited
our stall.

          The Irish Ambassador for London was very impressed by 
the display.

          May I once again extend our grateful thanks
to you and the members.

                              Your sincerely,	
                              Pat Holden.



